
URY WILL SEE 
ZAPRUDER FILM 
riginal Is Subpenacd in 

JFK Death Probe 

The original Zapruder film of 
e assassination of President' 

ohn F. Kennedy will be deity- 
red to the Orleans parish 
rand jury Thursday in compli-
nce with a subpena. 
Asst. District Attorney James 
. Alcock said Tuesday he was 
tified by Time Inc. that the 
m will be turned over to.the 
try for viewing. 
Taken by Abraham Zapruder 
Ov. 22, 1963, the film was sold 

Life Magazine. The Warren 
ommission never viewed the 
riginal film, but worked with 
opies. 
District Attorney Jim Carri-

on, who has been conducting 
is own inquiry into Kennedy's 
eath for more than one year, 
!aims that the original film 
rill show that Kennedy was 
hot from the front. 
The Warren commission con-
luded that he was shot from 
ehind, by Lee Harvey Oswald, 

"cting alone. 
Alcock requested the film in 
subpena authorized by crimi-- 

al district court Judge Mat-
iew S. Braniff. 


